
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

A quick update to all our club members.  

No doubt we have all seen the release of the proposed 

Victorian Roadmap from the state government. This will 

hopefully help us move forward with restrictions easing and 

activities re-opening at the P&DARCS.   

Rest assured, the P&DARCS committee will be closely 

looking at our options for making the field available as soon 

as possible. We have a meeting scheduled for Thursday 

(Sept 23rd) evening and this topic will be high on the 

agenda for discussion.  

As always, we will be bound by the regulations presented 

to us and we will act in the very best interests of the club 

and our members. The clubhouse and surrounding 

amenities will at a bare minimum be the subject of a 

commercial deep cleaning operation prior to access. 

Regarding Craig Fitzsimons, as of yesterday (Sunday 19th) 

he was preparing to head back home from hospital and 

have follow-up appointments with his own doctor. I’m 

certain he will be feeling much better being able to head 

home again. Best wishes Craig. 

Thanks to all those members and guests who participated 

in the Sunday afternoon “Coffee with the Club” Zoom 

session organised by Daniel Jenkins. It was a great success 

with many of us catching up on projects underway as well 

as a general discussion on what we have all been up to. It 

is proposed that these chat sessions will become a semi-

regular part of our club culture. 

And finally, a note on a very important missing item. If 

anyone can shed some light on the present location of the 

season formally known as “spring”, could you please let us 

all know where it is. We would dearly love it to be returned 

to us sooner rather than later. 

Best regards to all. 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President  
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